
 
 
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

435 RYMAN • MISSOULA, MT 59802 - 4297 • (406) 552-6630 • FAX: 
  

October 9, 2020 
Jamie Erbacher 
WGM Group 
1111 E Broadway  
Missoula, MT 59802 
 
Re: Trinity Mullan 2 Lot Minor Subdivision 
 
Dear Jamie Erbacher, 
Development Services received your application packet for the above subdivision for First 
Agency Sufficiency Review on September 15, 2020.  The review deadline is October 9, 2020.  
At this time, Development Services can declare your application packet to be sufficient 
for review.  Please submit a revised copy of the following documents to our office by Friday, 
October 16, 2020: 

1. A replacement cover page that adds “Governing Body Review” and the date: October 
13, 2020; 

2. A replacement page before Tab 1 that adds “Governing Body Review” and the date 
October 13, 2020 as the Governing Body Review Date; 

3. Add this letter to Section 10, Element / Sufficiency Correspondence; 
4. Add to Section 11 any agency comment received during First Sufficiency Review and 

WGM’s responses to agency comment (if applicable). 
 
Please email the above documents as pdf’s. We will replace the pages in the packet with the 
new documents and get them linked to the Development Services Current Projects webpage. 
Except for the addition of these materials, the Governing Body Review packet must be 
exactly the same as the packet that was deemed Sufficient. 
If you have additional questions, please feel free to give me a call at 552-3282 or 
TripardC@ci.missoula.mt.us. 
Sincerely, 

Cassie Tripard 
 
Cassie Tripard 
Associate Planner 
Development Services 
 
cc: Mary McCrea, DS 
 Dave DeGrandpre, DS 
 Anna Vickers 
 Heather McMillin 
 Eran Pehan 
 Henri Foch 
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